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Last week as part of our International Day festivities, the Prep School took part in a flag quiz. 

The standard of entries was impressive and our lucky winners were chosen at random from 

the dozens who were awarded full marks.  

So, congratulations to our three budding vexillologists, Josh from Key Stage 1, Harry from 

Lower Key Stage 2 and Ollie from Upper Key Stage 2. As reward for knowing their maple 

leaves from their tricolours and their stars and stripes from their Papal keys, they were 

awarded with the whole world (albeit in inflatable form). And chocolate!  

Well done to everyone who entered; the enthusiasm, engagement and knowledge was just 

what we have come to expect from our children and we hope they enjoyed the competition.  

 

The Humanities Team 


